
Elfridges Tickets available NOW 

Fireworks/Diwali - Thank You! 

Can you help? 

Are you able to help at our 
Christmas Fair on 1st Decem-
ber or would you like to be part 
of the organising team? Please 
contact us if so, and look out 
for specific volunteer roles ap-
pearing on our website very 
soon. Thank you.  

PTA DIARY DATES 

 

Wk/c 20th November 
Children’s Christmas card  

designs available to order 

 

Fri 1st December 
PTA Christmas Fair - to be 

held after school  

 

Fri 15th December 
Elfridges Christmas Shop - 

tickets available now 

 Joke of the Week 

What sound do hedgehogs 

make when they hug? 

Ouch!! 

Tickets are now available for our Elfridges 

Christmas shop, which takes place during 

the school day on Friday 15th December. 

Children with pre-purchased tickets will be 

escorted to the “shop” to select Christmas 

gifts for their loved ones, which our Elves 

will then wrap for children to take home. 

Please click here to purchase tickets.  

Thank you to everyone who attended our Fireworks Show 

featuring the beautiful Diwali Trail. We love seeing everyone 

have fun enjoying the events we put on and being able to 

share them with the local community.  

THANK YOU to everyone who supported the event, the 

many parents, carers and teachers who volunteered their 

time to help, and especially to the PTA volunteers who gave 

up dozens of hours of their own time to organise such a 

lovely event. We are delighted to announce that together we 

raised an incredible £6,000: watch this space to see how 

school decide to spend this incredible sum.  

We hope that everyone celebrating Diwali in our community 

enjoyed their celebrations over the weekend.  

mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com
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